
THE PROFESSOR DENIS EDWARDS  
MEMORIAL FUND IN ECO-THEOLOGY
The proposed fund will carry on the work of the late Monsignor Denis Edwards OAM, who 
was one of the world’s most celebrated eco-theologians. The Fund will enable high-quality 
research, learning and teaching in the areas of theology, science and ecology in the Faculty 
of Theology and Philosophy at the Australian Catholic University (ACU). It will make a lasting 
contribution to the future of the Earth through enabling an informed discourse on the 
theological and spiritual relationships with our common home. 

Please consider making a contribution to the start-up fund of $700,000 to enable Denis’ vital 
work to continue. The Fund will support research and educational opportunities for the first 
five years, after which ACU will provide funding in perpetuity.

At this stage we are seeking expressions of interest to ascertain if others would be interested in 
contributing to this fund. If you are interested could you please fill in the form below and return 
to eveline.crotty@ismapng.org.au or post to P.O. Box 284 Petersham NSW 2049 by May 1 
2020.

I  would be interested in contributing to the Fund.

I would be willing to contribute $ 

My contact details are: 

Name: 

Email contact: 	

Phone contact:	

mailto:eveline.crotty%40ismapng.org.au?subject=Professor%20Denis%20Edwards%20Memorial%20Fund

